

Delegated Powers and Law Reform Committee

Andrew Campbell T1.01

Legal Secretary to the Lord President Chamber Office

Lord President's Private Office EDINBURGH

DPLR.Committee@parliament.scot

9 May 2023

EH99 1SP

Dear Andrew,

Email only

Trusts and Succession (Scotland) Bill

As you may be aware, our Committee is currently scrutinising the proposals contained in the above Scottish Government Bill.

As part of our consideration of the Bill, it would be helpful for us to have any information available to you which you can provide us on:

- The number of Trust cases considered at the Court of Session, over each of the last 10 years;
- Any information you are able to provide in relation to each of those cases in terms of: (a) litigants and (b) the size of the trust involved; and
- Any information in relation to the costs involved with any such cases.

We request a response by **Thursday**, **25 May**, to the above noted email address.

Yours sincerely,

Stuart McMillan MSP

Convener of the Delegated Powers and Law Reform Committee

Error! Unknown document property name.